
Good afternoon, 
 
There are no residents in isolation. 
 
In Winnipeg there are no new Covid 19 cases to report for Wednesday June 11, 
2020, the total in Manitoba is three hundred (300).  This is truly wonderful news 
for all Manitobans.  Don’t change what you are doing!  Keep up with the social 
distancing and keep doing everything else that you are doing to keep safe and 
healthy. 
 
We had a full day of outdoor visits and video chats.  Our two summer students 
hired to support video/phone calls and outdoor visits are getting orientated to 

the processes.  We really appreciate everyone’s patience with all of this. 
 
Recreation was busy today residents participated in Arm Chair Travel, Basketball 
and Sit and Be Fit.  Cathy and Mike also managed to squeeze in some 1:1 as 
well. 
 
Thank you again to everyone that has reached out with all your kind words 
about how much you love and appreciate our staff and our facility and all the 
hard work everyone is putting in.  It has been a tough week, but we have been 
through much harder times than this and came out just fine! 
 
We are working on some plans with our sponsor that include some appreciation 
for our staff and residents as well as participation from the Winnipeg Blue 
Bombers.  We are choosing to be positive and continue doing the great work 
providing optimal resident care for all your loved ones.  That is what is most 
important and where we will put our energy.  There is far too much negative in 
this world right now and too easy to get dragged down the negative worm 
hole.  We know what our truth is and that is all that matters. 
 
For the new families, and the families that have expressed to me your 
dissatisfaction or feelings that we were not honest and you are very uneasy 
about what CBC shared.  We can’t go back and we can’t change anything.  But, 

we can show you by our actions that we care and we will absolutely prove to you 
that your loved ones are in the best place in Manitoba receiving the best 
care.  We look forward to building a trusting relationship with you all.  
 
If you have any questions, comments or concerns please feel free to contact me 
or Alison at 204-257-9947.  
  



Please visit the website below for updates: 
  
https://www.gov.mb.ca/covid19/ 
 
BE SURE TO FOLLOW, LIKE & SHARE 

Facebook  https://www.facebook.com/Golden-Links-Lodge-PCH-265702143972832/ 

Instagram  https://www.instagram.com/goldenlinkslodgepch/?hl=en 
 

 

Marcy-Lynn Larner 
Chief Executive Officer 

 
GOLDEN LINKS LODGE 
2280 St. Mary’s Road 
Winnipeg, MB. R2N 3Z6 
Marcy-Lynn.Larner@goldenlinks.mb.ca 
www.goldenlinks.mb.ca 
 
Phone 204-257-9947 (Ext. 225) 
Cell 204-232-2801 
 
“Because when you stop and look around this life is pretty amazing” – author unknown 
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